



Stelkia Homeowners Corporation

Potential Risk of Flood

September 27, 2021

Dear Homeowners,

The Board of Directors has been advised by the Osoyoos Indian Band (OIB) Emergency Operations Centre that there is a potential risk of flooding with the expected heavy rainfall in the area this week. The risk of flooding is greater now that the landscape has been changed by the fires that ravaged the area this summer. The OIB Emergency Operations Centre advises that homeowners should be prepared for a potential evacuation should the threat of flooding occur this week.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors
Stelkia Homeowners' Corporation